
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 4h October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we tried writing from a characters point of view. We were pretend-

ing to have seen the royal party and we saw Halibut Jackson!  Before writing we also acted 

out the scene.  

 In Maths…Year 1 have been learning about less than, fewer, more than, greater and 

equal. Year 2 have been learning how to count in 10s and 1s on a numberline.  

In Science...We learned about the job  of the roots of a plant. We are also keep a close 

eye on our plants that we are growing.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Archie for showing perseverance and working so hard. Leo for al-

ways making good choices and showing love and respect.   

Work on the Wall– Maria for showing such care and detail in her drawings. Poppy for her 

amazing writing!  

Reminders & Messages  

Our (Squirrels) first Farming school session will be on Thursday 17th October.  

 Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. 
Call office to book a place 

 

 

Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word! 


